
 

 

MARCH 18, 2021                       for more information, phone (518) 643-6002 

BUDGET WORKSHOP #4 FOR PERU BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
The Peru Central School Board of Education will gather Tuesday, March 23rd at 6 PM in 
the High School Cafeteria for their fourth budget workshop.  At this workshop, the Board 
is also expected to discuss eSports and award capital project bids.  At this time, it is 
anticipated that the Board will enter into an executive session at the end of their public 
session agenda for the purpose of discussing collective negotiations.  Further public 
discussion/action after the Executive Session is not expected. 
 
The public may view the meeting live via Zoom at: 
https://e2ccb-gst.zoom.us/j/93070504020. 
 
The meeting will also be recorded and will be available on the District's website 
at www.perucsd.org.  
 
The meeting is open to the public and all current COVID-19 safety procedures and 
protocols will be followed. 
 
The agenda will be available on the District's website.  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.perucsd.org/

